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GOVERNMENT OF 
WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

Mr Ian McMillan 
General Manager, Henderson Facility 
BAE Systems 
42 Quill Way 
HENDERSON WA 6166 

OurRef: CMS16098 
Enquiries: Leanne Thompson, 6145 0820 
Email: leanne. thompson@epa. wa.gov.au 

Dear Mr McMillan 

NOTICE REQUIRING FURTHER INFORMATION 
s38A of the Environmental Protection Act 1986 

PROPOSAL: HENDERSON FACILITY DREDGING 
PROPONENT: BAE SYSTEMS AUSTRALIA LTD 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 April 2016 referring the above proposal to the 
Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) under section 38 of the Environmental 
Protection Act 1986 (EP Act). 

This means that the EPA is required to: 

e determine the significance of the effect on the environment of the proposal, if 
implemented, and 

® make a decision on whether or not to assess the proposal and, if the decision is 
to assess, the level of assessment. 

The EPA considers that it does not have enough information about the proposal to 
enable it to make decisions on significance and appropriate level of assessment. 
Accordingly, the EPA requests that you, as the proponent, provide it with the 
following additional information about the proposal: 

Proposal description 
It is noted in the referral documentation that the total dredge volume excludes 
overdredge. Please confirm the total dredge volumes for the proposal. 

Spatial Data 
The spatial data provided with your referral does not seem to be complete. Can you 
please provide spatial data geo-referenced and conform to the following parameters: 

GIS: Polygons representing all activities referred under the proposal, 
attributed with name of the activity. Shapefile format preferred. 
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CAD: Simple closed polygons representing all activities referred under the 
proposal. All polygons labelled with name of the activity inside each respective 
polygon. Dxf file format preferred. 
Datum: GDA94 
Projection: Geographic (latitude/longitude) or Map Grid of Australia (MGA). 

Should you have any enquiries please contact the person cited above. 

Please provide your response to this request for additional information by 26 May 
2016. Please respond with either: 

a) the information requested; or 

b) advice that further information is not available and/or cannot be obtained. 

Your response should be sent by email to reqistrar@epa.wa.qov.au marked for the 
attention of the person cited above, or by post to the Office of the Environmental 
Protection Authority, Locked Bag 10, East Perth WA 6892. Please quote the above 
"Our ref" on any further correspondence. 

The EPA will not proceed with its assessment of your proposal until the information 
has been provided or it receives advice that the further information is not available 
and/or cannot be obtained. Once the information or advice has been provided the 
EPA will proceed to make its decision on whether or not to assess and if assess, the 
appropriate level of assessment, based on information derived from its own 
investigations and inquiries. You will be notified once the EPA has made a decision. 

Yours sincerely 

Anthony Sutton 
Director 
Assessment and Compliance Division 

For the Chairman of the Environmental Protection Authority 
Under Notice of Delegation No. 33 dated 6 December 2013 

'< May 2016 
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